
Our priests are: 
Fr Peter Harris (Parish Priest) 

Fr Antonio Pineda (Asst Priest) 

WORLD MISSION DAY— This Sunday is World Mission Sunday when the Holy Father in-
vites all Catholics to contribute to a special collection for Missio, his charity for world mis-
sion. Please support Missio in helping missionaries to work alongside communities 
throughout the worlds that are poor or in need, regardless of their background or belief. 
Join in on this special day, that unites Catholics all over the world in prayer and celebra-
tion of our Church’s mission to share God’s love with all people. Please call 020 7821 9755 
or visit  www.mission.org.uk to give a single gift or set up a direct debit.  
HOLY TRINITY NIGHT SHELTER — opens in November. If you feel you are in a position to 
help with anything, please contact David Perry via email htnsmanager@outlook.com or 
call us on 01279 651671.  
GIFT AID IT!— Donations for Mass intentions, Baptism, Weddings and First Holy          
Communion etc can all be Gift Aided if you are a UK taxpayer. For every £1 donated 25p 
can be claimed back. Please see our blue Gift Aid envelopes at the back of the church. 
SPONSORSHIP— David Richardson will be doing a 1.5K sponsored swim for Alzheimer's 
Society at Grange Paddocks Leisure Centre on Tuesday 8 November 2022 at 11am 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/iamorganisingmyownswim2022-davidrichardson 
FEED YOUR FAMILY ON A BUDGET—  A free master class on 26 October 6pm – 7pm 
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/404711562177 
MONTH OF THE HOLY SOULS — November is the month of Holy Souls. We will still have 
a Parish Remembrance book at St Joseph's this year; however, we will also create a page 
on our website also. If you would like the names of your deceased relatives added, please 
do email your list of names to bishopsstortford@rcdow.org.uk or alternatively drop 
a note containing the names of your loved ones through the door of number 3 Windhill. 
Thank you. 
AUTUMN CRAFT FAIR — Saturday 12 November 2022 11am-3pm St Barnabas Centre, 
Church Lane, Thorley CM23 4BE. A variety of stalls offering hand knitted children’s 
clothes, Christmas cards and gifts, pottery, cushions, jams, books and jigsaw puzzles, Fair 
Trade produce, Matthew’s Plants and lots more.                                                                                                      
TALK ORGANISED BY THE FRIENDS OF WESTMINSTER CATHEDRAL Thursday 27 October 
2022 at 7pm in Westminster Cathedral Hall. Creators of Peace (COP) is a global network of 
people on each continent making a difference - inspired by their participation in Creators 
of Peace Circles, conferences, dialogues and other COP initiatives. https://iofc.org.uk/
initiatives/creators-of-peace/ Talk by Miranda Shaw and Elizabeth Lasker £10 Tickets from 
Friends@rcdow.org.uk or 020 7798 9059   
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VACANCIES AT ACROSS 
FULL TIME PILGRIMAGE ADMINISTRATOR ( Paid role)  

based at Head office Stansted Airport business park, oversee-
ing the co-ordination of pilgrimage planning, all admin required 
for travellers and supporters, as well as day -to-day operational 

activity of the charity, a key point of contact for pilgrims and 
group organisers. 

CLERK TO THE TRUSTEES (Voluntary role) 

Board meetings take place 4-6 times a year usually a Weekday 
evening for 2-3 hours, there may be the need to provide admin 
support to Sub-committee meetings, largely held virtually with 

In-person meetings once or twice a year. 

Visit: https://www.across.org.uk/jobs-at-across/ 

 

CONTACTLESS  QR code 

PARISH OFFERINGS  

Please remember to complete a Parish Census Form for your household— Thank you very much! 

OR  preferably you can do it  online via our website, it only takes a few minutes.. 

      PRAY FOR UKRAINE 

 

Tel: 01279 654063 | Email: bishopsstortford@rcdow.org.uk  
3 Windhill, Bishop’s Stortford CM23 2ND 
Parish Office: Monday—Friday 9am to 3pm—Administrator, Mrs Debbie Jackson 
Catechetical Co-ordinator— Mrs Sophie Sullivan 

Come and join us at  
St Joseph’s for EXPOSITION of the 

Blessed Sacrament 
and take the oppor-
tunity to celebrate 
the Sacrament of  
RECONCILIATION 

each Saturday  
with one of our 

priests  
between  

3pm and 4pm 

 

CERTIFICATE OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE  

Applicants for St Joseph’s School 
for  PRIMARY places in 2023 /24 

should collect a white ‘embossed’ 
application form for a certificate from 
No 3 Windhill, the sacristy after Mass 
or the parish office in person. Once 
completed it should then be posted 

through the letter box of No 3 
Windhill marked for Fr Antonio's 

attention with a stamped addressed 
envelope, please. The certificate will 

be posted to you. The school deadline  
is 15 January 2023  

ST BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 2022 

1 September–1 November 

The relics of St Bernadette will   jour-
ney on pilgrimage to England, Scotland 

and Wales for the very first time.  

This very special once in a lifetime 
event will provide an opportunity for 
people of all ages and backgrounds to 
experience the special gifts and char-
isms of Lourdes, in a church or cathe-

dral near them. 

Individuals and groups are invited to 
register their attendance on the Relic 

tour website 

stbernadette.org.uk/thetour/ 

“Our Lady of Lourdes, pray for us!” 

“Saint Bernadette, pray for us!” 

“O Mary, conceived without sin, pray 

for us who have recourse to thee!”  


